

Bronze CC committee meeting #4

15<sup>th</sup> September 2021.

Attendance:

Dilip Desai (DD), Tony Forrester (TF), Guv Bahia (GB), Oliver Freeman (OF), Jon Macey (JM), Barry Macey (BM)

Apologies:

Craig Wood, Derek Freeman, Shivam Paw

Treasurers:

- Actual balance in account is £xxx.
- Cash to pay in around £xxx.
- Approximate cash at year end should be about £ xxx.
- JM & SP applied and won an ECB grant for £xxx to cover new coaching aids and trophies for the juniors.
- JM has set up a Just Giving page for Barry Wood donations.

Secretary's report:

- No end of season LL report as meeting moved back to 21<sup>st</sup> September.
- Catherine de Barnes ZOOM call organised for 5<sup>th</sup> October.
- Do we have 2 Sunday league teams, or 1 league & 1 friendlies?
- AGM date set for 18<sup>th</sup> November.

Youth:

- JM trying to book Streetly school for indoor nets.

Health & welfare:

- Nothing to report.

Ground & maintenance:

- BM to liaise with OF for work parties.

Social:

- Presentation evening organised along with trophies. No payment on the door.

Any other business:

- GB once again asked about how we can introduce sponsors to the club and how much to charge and then what is offered to the sponsor. Agreed on £500 with banner on fence and reference on the website.
- GB made an observation that the club seems "fractured". Would like an "umbrella" club not separate teams. How do we solve?
- GB & DD volunteered to paint the entrance gates, BM confirmed paint is already in store.
- MC asked how we attract new adult members? SP to explain at next meeting on how he plans to achieve this.
- OF requested improved site screens in the nets.

Meeting ended at 10:20PM